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A round up of learning! 

Class 5 have been investigating the Maya 
writing this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Class 4 who presented an assembly today sharing their 
information about Black History month. Lots of interesting facts abut 

key figure in history.  

 

 

 

 

 DATE EVENT 

Monday 11th October Harvest Festival in the church—   
children only 

Tuesday 12th October Arthog outreach—Year 4 

Thursday 14th October Netball Workshop 

Friday 22nd October Last day of the half term 

Monday 1st November Return from half term 

Monday 8th November Year 6 Height and Weight 

Thursday 11th November Whole school—Flu immunisation 

Monday 13th December Christmas Carol Service in the 
church 

Thursday 16th December Christmas dinner—wear your 
Christmas jumper! 

Friday 17th December Last day of term -Christmas holidays 

Wednesday 5th January Return from Christmas—all children 

 

 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible, Reflective,               

Resourceful       

Each week the children earn raffle tickets or ‘Dojo points’ as 

they demonstrate the 5Rs in their learning and friendships. A 

child from each class is chosen for a certificate. 

Well done to: 

Class 1: Malina H—being responsible 

Class 2: Zac G—being resilient 

Class 3: Logan C—being responsible 

Class 4: Dougie H—being responsible 

Class 5: Harlow—being resilient 

Extra bank holiday 

Please be aware that  because of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, there is 
an extra day of holiday for schools. This will be on Friday 22nd July, so 

the last day of the summer term will be Thursday 21st July. 

COVID update—positive case in school 

Please note that some families have been contacted via email today 
with    regards to a positive case in school. We have done very well to 

get to this point in the term without a case.  

If you have had an email, can you please follow the advice, and email 
Mrs Roberts with regards to any PCR results over the weekend. There 

may be further contact for some families via test and trace. I am in   
contact with the Health Protection Hub with regards to any changes in 
school—and I will notify you if we need to make any further changes 

with  regards to classes, clubs or lunches. It is very dependent on 
whether we have any further cases in the same or different classes. 

 

Curriculum Spotlight!  

In history, through our archaeology strand, children in Classes 
3,4 and 5 have been learning about the Maya. They have 

been learning about the culture and the social structure along with 
number and writing systems. 

Class 2 have been learning 
about Impressionism in 

art—and trying out some of 
the skills for themselves.             

Keeping your child safe  

NSPCC Pants campaign 

As we do every year, we are using the resources from the 
NSPCC to support the children keeping themselves safe. Next 
week we will be following the lesson plans to support the chil-
dren and their understanding about what is private and when 

to share worries. Later in the term we will follow the full 
NSPCC ‘Speak out, stay safe’ campaign which we do every 

year. A further letter about this will come home so that you 
can support your child with any questions they may have. If 

you want to look at the resources we will be using, please use 
the link below—and if you have any further questions then 

please direct them to Mrs Roberts. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-
underwear-rule/ 


